
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD, CONNECTICUT 

WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 7, 2022 AT 7:30PM 
 

Notice is hereby given that a formal Public Hearing for residents will be 

held on Wednesday December 7, 2022 at 7:30pm in the Town Hall located 

in the conference room located at 400 Main St. Ridgefield, CT 06877 to hear 

items pertaining to the following: 

 

Purchase by the Town for 17.84 acres on West Mountain Rd for the 

purpose of Open Space 

 

 

 

 

 

See the Town calendar for details pertaining to this Public Hearing.  It will 

also be streamed live on our website, www.ridgefieldct.org  
 

 

http://www.ridgefieldct.org/

